
 
 

   

 
 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 04 of 2021 

 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/0001/21  

  

 

20 January 2021 

 

 

 

Cancel Notice to Mariners No. 03 of 2021 - re - Small sunken vessel in Id-

Daħla ta' tas-Sliema at Il-Port ta' Marsamxett 

 

 

Reference is made to BA Chart 177 – Valletta Harbours. 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies that the vessel has been 

lifted out of the water and has been removed ashore.  The navigational aid buoy, 

indicating the location of the wreck, has also been removed. 

 

Therefore, Notice to Mariners No 03 of 2021 - re – Small sunken vessel in Id-Daħla ta' 

tas-Sliema at Il-Port ta' Marsamxett, is hereby CANCELLED. 

 
 

 

 

 

 


